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Benjamin Buckley

From: Razel Remen <razelremen@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 8:00 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Window permits 12142 Broadstreet Ave, 48204

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Ben, I a m attaching photos of the inside and outside of the property as requeste d as well as the windows I would like to put in the front. T he windows are actually quite expensive and I wanted to see if I coul d be approved to put in somethi ng  
ZjQcmQRYFpfptBa nnerStart 

This Message Is From an External Sender  
ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious when opening 
attachments or clicking links.  
  
ZjQcmQRYFpfptBa nnerE nd 

Hi Ben, 
I am attaching photos of the inside and outside of the property as requested as well as the windows I would 
like to put in the front. The windows are actually quite expensive and I wanted to see if I could be approved to 
put in something more in keeping with the historical style of the home (aluminum clad wood) first photo would 
be of the windows that would go in the front (it would have square grids not rectangular on the outside of the 
window and they could be white or black which ever you thought was more appropriate and something more 
contemporary such as vinyl or a composite on the sides and in the back. 
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I will send a manufactures description of the window in a separate email. 
 
Razel 
“Democracy does not come from the top it comes from the bottom” 
-Howard Zinn  
 
 
> On Oct 31, 2022, at 9:11 AM, Historic District Commission (Staff) <hdc@detroitmi.gov> wrote: 
>  


